
Week at a Glance

Monday November 25th:
*Choir Day 2 - 12:50pm-1:10pm in the music portable
*Pokemon Trading club Day 2 at 10:50am-11:10am Mrs Olesen Room
*Choir practice Monday 12:50pm in music portable
*Rosary Circle @ 12:50pm: Library

Tuesday November 26th:
*Christmas Musical actors rehearsal Tuesday Period 1,2 & 3 on stage
*Tuck Shop
*Indigenous Learning Presentation: Thompson

Wednesday November 27th:
*Advanced Dance Team Practice 7:50am on Wednesday
*Public Library Visits: Gr.1-3/4 @ 9:15am
*Innovation Hub Trip: Capitano and Quaranta/Johnson
*Lead Out Loud Conference @ St. Alfred: Student Senators

Thursday November 28th:
*Project Plaid November 28th: Wear your best plaid outfit
*Lifetouch Picture Re-Takes
*Public Library Visits: Gr. 1-3/4 @9:15am
*Public Health: Fluoride: JK/SK @ 9:-11am
*Pizza Day

Friday November 29th:
P.A. Day

****REMINDER: Christmas Musical Tickets are available to purchase on School Cash.****
*We are also looking for gently used items for our Christmas Store. Any items that you think would
make gifts are greatly appreciated. Students will have the opportunity to purchase items for $2.00



that they will bring home to their families for Christmas. Thank you to all those families that have
already donated.

Boy's Triple Ball

Congratulations to the junior boys triple ball team for winning the
Saint Paul family of schools triple ball tournament. The boys went
undefeated the whole tournament and played with great positivity
and improved throughout the day. Mr. Tham would like to thank all
the boys for all their hard work with practices and dedication to
getting better during the tournament. Thank you to Michela, Riley
and Natalia for their help at the practices and tournament.

Team members: Bronson L, Franco P, Alex B, Jaggeer L, Zinachidi I, Triumph O, Evan F, Shia V,
James V, Jack P, Oliver S and Marcello P.





Girls Triple Ball

Congratulations to the girls triple ball team. At the family of
schools tournament, the girls went 3-0 in the round robin but lost a
very close game to Mary Ward in the semi finals. All the girls
played with heart and good sportsmanship. You made SJHN very
proud! Players were Brooklyn P, Olivia L, Charlotte B, Addie D, Bella
D, Rana E, Dana E, Alexa S, Riley J, Ava C, Joelle, Julia L, Olivia K

and Piper V.

A special thank you to helpers
Naveah, Allie and Layla!!!

Arriving On Time
Unfortunately there has been a great deal of late students in the mornings.
We would like to remind families that supervision starts at 8:25am and the bell rings at 8:40am to
start our school day.
It is important that your children arrive on time every day.
It is disruptive to your child's classroom teacher, peers and the main office when students arrive
late.

TIPS FOR ARRIVING ON TIME
*Lay out clothes that you plan on wearing the night before
*Set your alarm to go off 10-15 minutes earlier in the morning
*Prepare items such as jackets, shoes, backpacks, etc. at the front door before heading to bed
*Create a visual schedule of tasks that need to be done before leaving for school.

It is important for schools and parent/guardians to work together to promote student punctuality
and attendance.
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